
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 28, 2025 
 
Historic Commission Members, 
 
The City of Ketchum has received three bids for the Historic Reconnaissance Survey Grant awarded by 
the State Historic Preservation Office. We are conducting interviews this Thursday and Friday.  After the 
interviews, the panel will reach a consensus and then make a recommendation to the Historic 
Commission on June 3rd with whom they prefer to be awarded the contract. I have included all three RFP 
bids received within this agenda packet. 
 
The interview panel consists of City Staff: Morgan Landers-Planning Director, Allison Kenedy-Senior 
Planner, Paige Neid-Associate Planner; HPC Members: Clyde Holt-Chair and Matthew McGraw; SHPO: 
Alexis Matrone-SHPO CLG Coordinator/Preservation Planner. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday and moving forward with the historic survey!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allison Kennedy 
Senior Planner, City of Ketchum 
akennedy@ketchumidaho.org 
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